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FIRST CHURCH  WELCOMES  YOU  
 

We extend a warm welcome to all who are visiting with us today and hope you will return  
to worship with our community of faith again. If you would like to know more about  

our ministry in downtown and metropolitan Pittsburgh, please speak to a pastor,  
any of our members, or visit www.flcpittsburgh.org.  

 

Our liturgy incorporates historic practices of the Western Christian tradition, aspects 

of which may be unfamiliar to some. We hope this bulletin will serve to welcome our 

visitors and be an aid to those who seek to participate in our worship of God.  

 

ACCESSIBILITY  

Accessible entrances to the nave are available using either door from the courtyard. 

An elevator is available in the Parish House to access other levels of the building. The 

parking spaces directly in front of the building have been designated for those with 

handicapped plates or placards for their vehicles. 

 

Assisted listening devices �D�U�H���D�Y�D�L�O�D�E�O�H���D�W���W�K�H���X�V�K�H�U�V�·���W�D�E�O�H���L�Q���W�K�H���U�H�D�U���R�I���W�K�H���Q�D�Y�H���� 

Easy-to-use receivers with either an earpiece or a neck loop are available.  

Antiseptic wipes are available to clean assisted listening equipment before use.  

 

PARKING  

Reduced rate parking is available on Sundays at Mellon Square and Smithfield/Liberty  

garage for $1.00. Tickets must be validated by the attendant at the reception desk.  

Street parking is free downtown until 1:00 PM on Sunday afternoon.  

 

YOUNG CHILDREN  

�-�H�V�X�V���V�D�L�G�����´�/�H�W���W�K�H���O�L�W�W�O�H���F�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q���F�R�P�H���W�R���P�H���µ���7�K�H���S�U�H�V�H�Q�F�H���R�I���F�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q���L�Q���Z�R�U�V�K�L�S����
even when they are wiggly and noisy, is a gift to the Church and a reminder that our 

parish is growing. Children's worship boxes, with items to help engage our youngsters 

in worship, are available in the back of the nave. Please return them to an usher after 

worship. A family restroom with a changing table is available downstairs.  


